
 
1...2...3...4… We Declare A 
Third Grade Penny War!  

December 9-11, 2019  
 
Put your spare change toward a great cause!  
 
Here’s how it works! 

● Bring in your spare change from home and place it in the container outside your 
classroom from Monday, Dec. 9 - Wednesday, Dec. 11.  

● Change will be counted and the winning class will be announced on Dec. 11!  
● The winning class will receive a special reward as determined by their teacher on 

Friday, Dec. 13  
 
Why the Penny War? 
All proceeds from our penny war fundraiser will be used to purchase fleece for a winter 
service project. Third graders will be creating no-sew fleece blankets that will be 
donated to our neighbors at Brighton Gardens, an assisted living facility next door to 
WES, during their winter holiday parties.  
 
We anticipate our third grade classes will be able to make and donate more than 
50 blankets in total to help spread some holiday cheer to our neighbors!  
 

Start saving your change—every penny counts! 
 

 
Questions? Contact Ms. Sicafuse at ​sicafuse@westlake.k12.oh.us​. 
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